Subject: Request for Delegation

Good afternoon,

On behalf of the London Homeless Coalition, I would like to request delegation status to CPSC. The London Homeless Coalition exists to advise, shape, and coordinate community responses to homelessness in London and area. Each year we pick 3 areas of focus, and one of these for this year is addressing Ontario Works rates. We are currently campaigning to increase Ontario Works (see attached), and would like to tell you about our campaign and seek your assistance in reaching out to the province on this issue.

Thank you,

--

Abe Oudshoorn, RN, PhD Assistant Professor